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                    City of Marco Island 

 

 
 

May 10, 2024 
 

Re:  Addendum #1   ITB 2024-020 
Tide Leveling- Canal Flushing Improvements 
 

Unless specifically stated, conditions in this Addendum are hereby made part of the Contract 
Documents, and the Bidder further agrees that the Proposal includes all impacts resulting from said 
Addenda. Receipt of this addendum must be acknowledged in the returned Bid Package. 

 
Please note the bid opening date has changed to Friday, June 14, 
2024.  

 

Please do not forget to note the receipt of this addendum 
on Form A. Declaration Statement. 
 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Angela Johenning 
Purchasing and Risk Manager 
Tel: (239) 389‐5011 
Email: AJohenning@cityofmarcoisland.com 


